

Day/Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 Time: 11:30am-1:00pm Location: Room, Zoom Attendees: Committee, General Public Type of Meeting: Regular- Public

Organizational Items:

Call to order by: Chair, Position – Megan Shadrick @ 11:30 AM Quorum Check

Name	Position	Present (P) Absent (A) Tardy (T) Excused Absent (EA) Excused Tardy (ET)
1. Cade Wheeler	President	Р
2. Megan Shadrick	Vice President, Chair	Р
3. Anissa Patel	Senator Pro Temp	Р
4. Jazmyn Mendoza- Rios	Agriculture Senator	Р
5. Mehek Jain	Business Senator	T 11:45AM
6. Madison Dina	Collins Senator	Р
7. Kaelynn Reynaga	College of Education and Integrative Studies Senator (CEIS)	Р
8. Nuoyan Li	College of Letters, Arts and Social Sciences Senator (CLASS)	Р
9. Matthew Sanchez	Engineering Senator	Р
10. Marsha Pranata	ENV Senator	Р
11. Moises Gonzalez	Residential Student Association Senator (RSA)	Р
12. Sherwin Weerakoon	Multicultural Club Council Senator (MCC)	Р
13. Aliuddin O Khaja	Science Senator	Р

14. Aadi Mehta	Student Interest Senator (SIC)	Р
15. Simone Morgan	Attorney General (non-voting)	Р
16. Andrew Soel	Treasurer (non-voting)	Р
17. Liz Roosa Millar	ASI Executive Director	Р
18. Christina Gonzales	University Advisor	А
19. Rita Kumar	Academic Senate Representative	Р
20. Matt Walsh	Alumni Representative	Р

Consent Calendar (Action)

Offered By:	CEIS	S	econded by:	Agriculture				
Approve Items as listed on Agenda								
All in all Favor	Oppose	d 0	Abstain	ed 0	Motion: PASSE D			

Offere	d By:	ENG		Seconded by:					
Approv	Approve Items as listed on Minutes of 12/5								
All in	all	Op	posed	0	Abstain	ed	0	Motion:	PASSED
Favor									

Open Forum

VP: Hello, welcome back! What is Billy Bronco's fav class? Horse power engineering! Please record your name and affiliation to ASI for guests of the gallery.

[Guests introduce themselves, refer to guest of the gallery list]

VP: if anyone wants to address the Board, please raise your hand and I will allow for one minute. Seeing none, we will move on to Board Reports, please keep it to one or two minutes.

[Board Reports are read, refer to attached Board Reports]

Action Items

VP: You all received the presentations beforehand. Go into the Teams chat so you can all see those resources, finances, and presentations. We use scorecard sheets to make sure we are keeping up with viewpoint neutrality. Andrew will now explain.

Treasurer: A column called files has line items that will show further details as well as the scoring rubric as it was completed by the finance committee. The total points received vs points possible is shown. For amounts over \$3000, additional checks needed.

Action Item A: Council Unity Cup Budget Request

VP: We are saved \$1500 dollars, so

Treasurer: we have to amend the request to reflect the new amount. There is a cap on requests for \$6000 dollars, so the board has to make a decisions if this can be exempt. This is exceeding by \$1300. I believe the board wil have to vote if we feel confident that

STP: Is there is a way to gain the 1300\$ another way?

Treasurer: Only if there was another organization could provide that amount from their reserves today.

ENV: What would happen if it doesn't pass?

VP: We would have to see what else we could cut, which is concerning because this event is coming up. We want to make this exception because it is for all of us and Student Government

ENV: Is there infrastructure for the board to make this exception?

Treasurer: We follow this to a T, and there is no current infrastructure, so we can waive this and go with the board's discretion.

SIC: can the treasurer give an example of what may be cut if not passed?

Treasurer: We may cut services and merchandise

VP: I would cut our food, which is not ideal.

Roger Fang: We can function with \$6000, the biggest portion would be the giveaways. In terms of the large scale activities and food, that can all be done with the \$6000. The essentials would be covered.

STP: Would any councils want to pledge more for this?

VP: We have already asked this, so we don't want to ask this again. We have plenty to access, it's just this limit and wording of the document. It's not even \$2000.

ENV: I worry that unless there is a push to change the wording, though there currently is/ How will we talk about navigating that space since it is an ASI event?

VP: There was not enough money to hold an event and go to CSSA. Cade and I didn't have a say in the budget from last ywar. This is our chance to advertise to students. If it is just this one event, which is the case, but we feel that it is justified amount to go past the \$6000. I would encourage the rest of the committee to also speak on this. SIC: The last time we had an event like this was not recently, so I think we should use as many resources that we can. So, I think we should increase that cap. Afterward, based on this event, we can evaluate.

Pres: ENV mentioned concerns. We have discussed a lot of good intent behind this, and we don't know when the cap was determined, but pricing has gone up since then. We've done a lot of work to analyze our financial situation. I think this would also be different if we were frivolous, but I've seen the process and how everyone is being fiscally responsible.

Offered By:	Pres	Seconded by:			Eng			
Approve an exception to move past the \$6000 limit decided by the NP&A fund for Action Item								
A All in 14 Favor	Oppose	ed	0	Abstaine	ed	0	Motion:	PASSED

Offered I	By: MCC		Seconded by: ENG					
Approve the Student Government Budget Augmentation of \$7,340 funded from NP&A for the Council Unity Cup program on February 28, 2025 as recommended by the ASI Finance Committee.								
All in 14 Favor	4	Opposed	0	Abstaine	d 0	Motion:	PASSED	

Action Item B: American Planning Students Association Additional Budget Request

Treasurer: the maximum that we can give on this is \$6000 dollars, despite the \$10,000 requested.

Representative: the new request is now \$6000, as seen on our

Offere	d By: STP		Seconded by: ENG						
Approve	Approve the American Planning Students Association's Additional Budget Request of \$6,000								
funded f	funded from NP&A for the American Planning Association National Planning Conference as								
recomm	ended by the A	SI Finance Comm	nittee.						
All in	14	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion:	PASSED		
Favor									

Action Item C: Huntley Peer Advisors Additional Budget Request

Offere	d By: MCC		Secon	ded by: C	CEIS			
Approve the Huntly Peer Advisors' Additional Budget Request of \$3,923.63 funded from NP&A for "The Aggie" College of Agriculture Planner as recommended by the ASI Finance Committee.								
All in Favor	13	Opposed	0	Abstained	1	Motion:	PASSED	

Action Item D: Pre-Veterinary Club Additional Budget Request

Offered By: sTP	Seconded by:	Agriculture
-----------------	--------------	-------------

	Approve the Pre-Veterinary Club's Additional Budget Request of \$3,083.82 funded from NP&A								
for the A	for the APVMA Symposium as recommended by the ASI Finance Committee.								
All in	14	Opposed	0	Abstained	0	Motion:	PASSED		
Favor									

Action Item E: Soon Movement Additional Budget Request

Offered By	Pres		Seconded by:			MCC			
Approve the Soon Movement's Additional Budget Request of \$5,525 funded from NP&A for the Higher Calling Conference as recommended by the ASI Finance Committee.									
All in 14 Favor		Opposed		0	Abstain	ed	0	Motion:	PASSED

Action Item F: Club Management Association of America Additional Budget Request

Treasurer: we have to amend to \$6000 dollars due to the cap.

Offere	d By: ST	P	Seconded by: Agriculture						
Approve	Approve the Club Management Association of America's Additional Budget Request of \$6,000								
funded f	funded from NP&A for the CMAA World Conference and Club Expo as recommended by the								
ASI Fina	ance Comm	ittee.							
All in	14	Opposed	0	Abstaine	ed 0	Motion:	PASSED		
Favor									

Action Item G: National Society of Minorities in Hospitality Additional Budget Request

Offered B	y:	ENV	S	Second	ed by:	ENG				
funded fro	Approve the National Society of Minorities in Hospitality - Additional Budget Request of \$6,000 funded from NP&A for the NSMH National Conference as recommended by the ASI Finance Committee									
All in 11 Favor	3	Oppos	sed 0)	Abstain	ed	1	Motion:	PASSED	

Discussion Items

Discussion Item A: BOD Meeting Schedule

VP: We had some concerns, according to the bylaws we must meet at least every other week. Location and time is up to the discretion of the chair. Spring semester has a lot of things to go over and approve, this was communicated and the reason for priority registration.

Information Items

A. Student Government Leaders Expectations

VP: At the retreat, we have talked about holding each other accountable for this like this. Thank you to those who have worked these concerns out. Under Student Government>General Files in the BOD channel, you can see the expectations document. Throughout this semester, we will formalize this document and work with our advisors and attorney general to make this part of our binding documents and have everyone sign it. If you didn't make it to the retreat, you need to meet to review the expectations document and attend the true colors training.

ATT GEN: This would eventually be voted on by the board.

VP: We'll have everyone sign it and then have everyone vote later on.

B. ASI 2025 Elections

VP: Applications are now live. Those graduating, you are responsible for recruiting to run for your spot. At the retreat, Amy our Elections Assistant gave a presentation that you should all share with your councils by Feb 13.

AG: What is the scope that we can assist those that are running?

STP: It is in the elections package.

VP: Elections committee is being put together, so please let us know if you have anyone interested. We need a couple more people and they get a stipend.

Pres: Basic Needs also needs more people.

VP: Please follow up about council unity cup and all participant by Feb 15. This was on the presentation, Sherwin will reshare the google sheet to record all participant.

Treasurer: Can councils compensate people participating in unity cup?

ED of ASI: There is a limitation on scholarship stipends, and that would fall under that. It is prohibited that councils give stipends to students, but you can provide a pizza.

Agriculture: Club points or some chips are fine?

ED of ASI: Yes, that's fine.

VP: as long as you follow the guidelines.

MCC: I posted the files for excel and the slides on Monday.com. If you need any help, I could come, just teams me.

ENV: Where is it on Monday.com

MCC: Its on unity cup all the way on the side.

VP: the elections presentation is also in the chat so please keep your councils informed.

C. SG Office Announcement – Submit Office Hours & Motion Preparation for BOD

Isabelle Guevara: Please submit motions that are not prepared by the VP to the BOD teams channel, where we will have a designated post. This is to keep track of and document motions including specific language. Office hours for the Spring semester are due by tomorrow (Friday, Jan. 31).

D. Treasurer Announcement - RSO's Spring Disbursement

Treasurer: Fall actual enrollment numbers came in slightly higher than budgeted. Additionally, the latest enrollment numbers for spring indicate that we are on track and close to meeting our budget projections and with that I feel confident that we should release the remaining 30% of Allocations

Meeting Adjournment (Action)											
Offered By: CEIS		CEIS	S	Seconde	ed by:	ENG					
	Meeting Adjournment										
All in	ALL		Opposed	0	Abstained		0	Motion: P			
Favor								ASSED			

Adjournment by: Chair, Vice President – Megan Shadrick @ 12:42 PM

GUEST OF THE GALLERY

- 1. Danisha Lawrence, Director of People, Culture, and Governance
- 2. Miranda Rendon, Student Government Office Assistant
- 3. Madison Navarra, College of Agriculture Peer Advisors
- 4. Clara Guirguis, College of Agriculture Peer Advisors
- 5. Riddhi Chaudankhede, Soon Movement MCC Club
- 6. Abraham Kuak, Soon Movement MCC Club
- 7. Lucas LeVieux, APSA club member
- 8. Sol Hernandez, Pre-veterinary club
- 9. Sharon Rocacorba, ASI Student Experience AD
- 10. Kaycee Martin, ASI Campus Recreation AD
- 11. Jordan Maxwell, ASI BSC Operations
- 12. Vic Martin Jr., ASI AD of Facility Operations
- 13. Alejandro Castillo-Arellano, NSMH club member
- 14. Krista Smith, ASI Associate Executive Director



DATE: 1/30/2025 SUBMITTED BY: Jazmyn Mendoza-Rios, Agriculture Senator

Meetings/Committee(s) Notes:

- Ag Council
 - Applications are open until 2/9
 - Election tabling 2/4
 - Voting tabling 2/11
 - I will be providing Chick-fil-A sandwiches to hand out to the first 20-30 voters
 - The council will be providing chips/snacks/drinks
 - Results 2/20-2/21
 - An interview process will be done for the president position and regular voting will be done for all other positions.
 - Council has been promoting the positions in FYE courses since last semester, I have been promoting the Senator position as well.
 - First general meeting was on 1/28/2025
 - ASI election promotion presentation from ASI outreach
 - The council President and Vice President have begun the removal process for their secretary
 - They have already sent out a document detailing the removal process and "charges" to the secretary
 - The secretary has decided to move forward with the process and defend her case at the next meeting
 - The next meeting will consist of a discussion of the document and provide a space for the secretary to defend her case

Current Projects:

- Unity cup
 - I will be gathering people to participate
 - We will be providing 2 additional points for participants and 1 point for attendees
- Alumni Panel

- \circ The date is set for 4/8/2025
- Collaboration with Amber Freeland COA lead career coach
 - Meeting with Mathew Walsh to discuss this prior to BOD
- Recruiting is my main focus throughout February!
 - I will be continuing to use my newsletter to promote both the council and my current position

Potential Projects:

- ENV
 - Discussing collab between ENV and AG
 - Sustainability/basic needs focused



DATE: January 28th, 2025 **SUBMITTED BY:** Nuoyan Li (College of Letters, Arts, and Social Sciences Council Senator)

Meetings/Committee(s) Notes:

-E-Board meeting on 1/21 Tuesday at 5:30pm -General meeting for February 6th during U-hour

Continuing Projects:

- -2/4 Scholarship Info Session during U-hour
- -Collaboration with CLASS Council and CLASS Deans
- -Panel of students hand Scholarship Staff

Current Projects:

- -CLASS Point System
- -Great attendance
- -E-Board meeting on Tuesdays bi-weekly at 5:30pm
- -Special meeting of Senator and Council President on Fridays
- -Search Committee semi-finalist interviews

- -2/11 Valentine's Social Time TBD
- -2/18 Election Orientation
- -2/25 Workshop with Cherrie Peters from Career Center



DATE: January 28, 2025

SUBMITTED BY: Madison Dina (ASI CCHM Senator)

Continuing Projects:

- HMC will be having their first meeting on the 4th of February.
- During the first week of school, Collings College Dean met with Council to talk about this semester's calendar events.
- SHFM or NSMH is planning on doing resort tours in La Quinta, CA
- SHFM or NSMH is planning on doing resort tours in Arizona which includes two different property locations.

Upcoming Events/Reminders:

• NSMH will be hosting a conference in Virginia from February 13-15



DATE WRITTEN: Tuesday, January 28th 2025

SUBMITTED BY: Matthew Sanchez (Engineering Senator)

Continuing Projects:

- New Club Funding
 - Complete! Funds have been allocated.
- Student Link via Aidan Godoy
 - New app with user-friendly interface that seeks to replace MyBar
 - Currently being approved by College of Engineering for use among clubs
 - Was shown to several deans at the networking event last week with positive reception
 - o ASI has approved club incentives for using StudentLink
 - Club Directory organizes clubs into communities
 - Each club tab has a description, full leadership list, and links page
 - Clubs can earn points on the app, incentive for interaction
 - o Sharing of Events
 - Events become displayed on home page of app to help with easy promotion
 - Easy event sign-in via scan, displays attendee name and email for record-keeping
 - ESC Elections
 - Signups ended today (28th); speeches and elections will be held next ESC meeting
 - Next meeting will focus on president and VP, more information to come from Kyle Shin (External VP)

- Northrop Grumman Collaboration Event
 - Collaboration with MEP-Wise
 - Networking event for all students, email was sent to student body, Nick will send another
 - February 17th from 11AM-1PM in Ursa Major, food provided with RSVP
- Treasurer Address
 - Next year's budget request from ASI will be reviewed by Valerie
 - Disbursement requests and purchase order information will be sent out
- Engineering Week
 - o February 17th-21st
 - Monday Panera Catering
 - Tuesday Power of Food w/COE
 - Serving Habit and Joe's Italian Ice Cream)
 - 11:30AM-1PM
 - Wednesday Spaghetti Skyscraper Competition
 - Thursday Carnival and Dunk the Dean Event
 - 11AM-1PM



- Fundraising opportunity, tables provided, excel sheet will be sent out so no games are repeated
- ESC officers and faculty will getting in the dunk tank as well
- Friday Jubilee
 - Kellogg House Banquet
 - Industry Professionals will be present
 - Project showcase for senior project/clubs, sign up link sent out

General Comments:

- 1. Informed clubs of open election applications and listed information session dates/times via inperson announcement and meeting minutes sent out afterwards
- 2. Informed clubs of Unity Cup and they confirmed Excel was up and running
- 3. Announced new Office Hours for the semester and offered to meet outside of these if necessary
- 4. Next meeting will be held Tuesday 2/11/25 during U-hour in Building 9 Room 333



DATE: 1/28/ 2025

SUBMITTED BY: Marsha Pranata (ENV Senator)

Continuing Projects:

- Community Fridge / Monthly Famers Market with the poly pantry
- Children's Center Design Competition, ENV council tours on Feb 4th 12-1 PM
- Hot chocolate Fundraiser
- Donuts with the Dean today

- ENV Resource Fair: Once a month starting Feb 13th
- Donuts with the Dean, March



DATE: January 30, 2024

SUBMITTED BY: Moises S. Gonzalez (Resident Student Association Senator-At-Large)

Next RSA general meeting: February 3 Monday 6:30-7:30

• ASI ambassador team

- Lego night
 - Date: 2/28 6-8pm
 - Location: BSC
 - o Legos for residents, first come first served
 - Lego Batman game



DATE: 1/30/25

SUBMITTED BY: Cade Wheeler, ASI President

Continuing Projects/Meetings:

- University Leadership Council Meeting:
 - Collins College Dean Dr Margie Jones: gave presentation outlining hospitality workforce contributions (job growth 800k-19% increase over the past decade and enrollment figures) and other significant points of pride (\$300k in scholarships awarded, etc.)
 - CPP Rebranding campaign:
 - CPP undergoing new promotional revival (banners, websites, marketing, "Become by Doing) other campus engagement efforts like video campaigns
- PF Stewardship & Donor Engagement Committee:
 - Bronco Relief Fund est. For faculty, staff, and students to access who have been affected by the fires
 - Rose Float Parade: Nessie Theme
 - Millions of Dollars raised for scholarships and program improvement related to institutional priorities outlined at the beginning of the year
- Communications:
 - Bronco Banter: ongoing
 - BOD Reddit Postings: taking ideas for new content on top of typical BOD updates
 - TV in front of Office will soon show our headshots and titles
- CSSA:
 - Approved the co-sponsoring of two pieces of legislation advocating for student financial aid and housing
 - Sonoma State: Athletics department dissolved, programs/departments merged and consolidated, administration laid off

- Council Unity Cup: present details to your council
- Upcoming Listening/Information Sessions & Town Halls:
 - Feb. 10th 2-4 PM: Club/Council Finance and Budgeting Season Town Hall
 - March 18th 4-6 PM: Campus Updates Info. Session
 - April 15th 4-6 PM: Student Well Being Listening Session
- Green & Gold Block Party: Sat. 11 am –3 pm



DATE: January 28th, 2025 **SUBMITTED BY:** Nuoyan Li (College of Letters, Arts, and Social Sciences Council Senator)

Meetings/Committee(s) Notes:

-E-Board meeting on 1/21 Tuesday at 5:30pm -General meeting for February 6th during U-hour

Continuing Projects:

- -2/4 Scholarship Info Session during U-hour
- -Collaboration with CLASS Council and CLASS Deans
- -Panel of students hand Scholarship Staff

Current Projects:

- -CLASS Point System
- -Great attendance
- -E-Board meeting on Tuesdays bi-weekly at 5:30pm
- -Special meeting of Senator and Council President on Fridays
- -Search Committee semi-finalist interviews

- -2/11 Valentine's Social Time TBD
- -2/18 Election Orientation
- -2/25 Workshop with Cherrie Peters from Career Center



DATE: 1/27/2025

SUBMITTED BY: Andrew Soel, ASI Treasurer

Continuing Projects:

Seven requests from Finance Committee will go before Board of Directors this Wednesday, with a total potential approval amount of \$46,896.45. All will be funded by the NP&A. Majority of requests are from either CCHMC or Ag. An additional two are slotted for presentation next week during the first regular meeting of the Finance committee, to be chaired by Senator Pro-tempore (Vice-chair).

ASI ADF to present corporate budget presentation during the second regular meeting of the finance committee, 2/21, all are welcome to learn more about the ASI books.

Invited to all council allocation meetings as established by ASI FS to cover potential allocations and budget timelines in the coming months attending as many as possible.

Working to establish meeting times with council leaders to cover financial wellness on campus.

Attended SG retreat, found great value in the time spent together as a team. Would consider scaling down offerings for conservative budget planning.

Discussed budgetary constraints with President, VP, Pro-temp, requested conservative spending for the remainder of the semester to prevent significant budgetary deficits.

Working to start monthly lunch for council treasurers to discuss finance issues for RSOs.

Upcoming Events/Reminders:

ASI to launch third student approver on all DR's & PO's effective 1/31

ASI to launch Credit, Debit, and E-check payment processing in Q1 2025, date TBD.



DATE: January 28th, 2025

SUBMITTED BY: Mehek Jain (ASI Business Senator)

Continuing Projects:

• N/A

- First Council General Meeting of the Semester
 - Date: January 28th, 2025
 - Time: 7 PM
 - Location: Zoom
- CBARN
 - Date: April 18th, 2025
 - Location: URSA Major
 - This is the College of Business Administration Recognition Night where faculty and CBA clubs and organizations come out. They have dinner, win awards, and mingle with one another.
- Let's Taco About Business
 - Date: February 11th, 2025
 - Time: 12-1 PM
 - o Location: CBA Quad Area
 - Free tacos will be provided for all!
 - I have partnered up with Dr. Clark Rucker (Director of the Bronco Mentorship Excellence Program) to invite the Business clubs and organizations to showcase what they stand for, and it is a great opportunity for them to gain more members and network.
 - This event is all about sharing the benefits of having a mentoring relationship with a professional and how it can help students grow personally and in their careers.
- CBA Innovation Symposium
 - I was invited to be part of the planning team led by Ms. Rita Kumar and the Dean of Business to implement ideas and help create an event for all the Business students that inspires innovation and collaboration with the College of Business.
 - At the moment, we have a date set for April 25^{th} from 10 to 4 PM.



DATE: January 30, 2025

SUBMITTED BY: ASI Executive Director

Upcoming Events/Reminders:

• The Green & Gold Block Party is back this Saturday, February 1, from 11 AM - 1 PM in the Bronco Commons! Join us for CPP's newest tradition featuring free food from the Habit Burger Truck for the first 500 attendees, carnival games, a giant slide, an inflatable obstacle course, and exciting opportunity drawings! Stick around for the basketball doubleheader against Chico State and a chance to win AirPods at halftime. Don't miss out on giveaways celebrating CPP's rebranding launch!

RSVP Link: https://engage.cpp.edu/register/G&G2025

Continuing Projects:

• **BSC Furniture Project** is nearly complete! We have installed most of the furniture throughout the facility with a few booths and laptop tables still to be installed by the 2nd week of February. We also made a much-needed refresh to the Eridanus lounge between Student Government and the Patio. Refreshing the flooring and putting some fresh paint. The final step of the project will be to install the Games Room Furniture which is planned for Spring 2025.

Good News:

- WELCOME Jordan Maxwell as our new ASI BSC Operations Manager!
 - We are excited to announce that Jordan Maxwell will be joining the Bronco Student Center (BSC) team as the new Operations Manager starting January 13. Jordan brings a wealth of experience in student center operations, leadership, and student development, making him a valuable addition to our team. With over nine years of experience in higher education and five years in student center operations, Jordan has demonstrated exceptional skills in managing complex facilities and developing student leaders. In his most recent role as the Assistant Director of Operations at the Aztec Student Union at San Diego State University, he oversaw a 200,000-square-foot facility that hosted more than 7,000 events annually. He supervised a diverse team of 60 student staff and two full-time professional staff, ensuring top-tier customer



service and safety. Jordan is also committed to fostering inclusive spaces and supporting student growth. At West Chester University, he led initiatives to enhance diversity, equity, and inclusion within the student union and developed staff assessment programs to identify and achieve learning outcomes. As the BSC Operations Manager, Jordan will oversee operations, including facility day-to-day safety, games room management, lost and found services, and staff supervision. His expertise in risk management, training, and policy development aligns perfectly with our mission to provide a safe, welcoming, and student-centered environment. Please join us in welcoming Jordan Maxwell to the ASI team. We are confident that his leadership and dedication will make a significant impact on our team.



DATE: January 30, 2025

SUBMITTED BY: Aadi Mehta (Student Interest Council Senator-At-Large)

Continuing Projects:

- SIC will participate in Council Unity Cup Currently in process of recruiting
- Some clubs within our council are requesting additional funds within their budget (some will be voted on this meeting)

- Future Meetings Spring 2025
- First General Meeting of Semester scheduled for February 11, 2025 @ 12pm (Location TBD)
- --> Start advertising for 2025 Elections